
Orange County Chapter 

Sons of the  

American Revolution 
Board Meeting 

February 8, 2014   

   The meeting was opened by President Dan Shippey at 2pm. Those in attendance included;  Dan 

McKelvie, Corresponding Secretary Jim Klingler, Recording Secretary Jim Blauer, Treasurer Arthur 

Koehler, and Chaplain Richard Adams. 

   The minutes had been sent out by Secretary Blauer via email. Jim Klingler moved that they be 

accepted. The motion was seconded and passed. 

   Treasurer Koehler reported that with the dues sent to National our account has taken a down turn. We 

are still due our dues from the life memberships in our chapter (40). 

   Lou Carlson has agreed to be our Vice-President for this year. 

   With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:10pm. 

    

Respectfully Submitted, 

March 8, 2014 

 

James F. Blauer 

Recording Secretary 

 


